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Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer,  
  
Re: Purchase of Sportswear 2023  
  

  
To allow pupils to collect sports kit on their return to school, the School Sports Store will be open every 
lunch time, between 12.30pm and 2.00pm, for the first week of term in September, as follows:  
  
         ___________________________________________________________________   
  
WEDNESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 11 AND 6th FORM   
THURSDAY 7th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 8  
FRIDAY 8th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 7 EXCHANGES  
MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 10  
TUESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 9  
WEDNESDAY 13th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 9/11 AND 6th FORM EXCHANGES  
THURSDAY 14th SEPTEMBER – YEAR 8/10 EXCHANGES  
  
 

  
Orders need to be placed through the Online Sports store using the following link:  
https://qmgssportsstore.org/  
  
If you need to make an exchange, please email Mrs Hopkinson on the email below in advance.  
  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Hopkinson  
Sportswear and Uniform Coordinator  
sports-store@qmgs.merciantrust.org.uk  
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